
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Pike Lake Families, 

The students and staff at Pike Lake School have much 

to celebrate this holiday season. We get to be part of 

an inclusive learning community nestled in a beautiful 

landscape; we have taken big steps in our learning since 

September and have developed many supportive 

relationships. Our performance of The Veleveteen 

Rabbit was a great success, thanks to our students’ 

courage and commitment, the efforts and planning of 

our staff, and the support of our community and SCC. I 

look forward to coming back in 2024 to pick up where 

we left off! 

 On behalf of the staff at Pike Lake School, I hope you 

have a safe, fun, and restful holiday season, and a 

Happy New Year! 

Best wishes, 

Brian Knowles 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
December 22 – Last day of classes 

Dec. 23 – Jan 7 – Christmas Break 

January 8 – Classes Resume 

Jan 9 – Kindergarten Classes Resume 

Jan 10 – Gr. 1 Dental Screening 

Jan 25 – Jersey Day 

Jan 31 – NO School 

We Will Miss You! 

Students and staff of Pike Lake School would 

like to wish our interns, Ms. Sydney McDonald 

and Ms. Shelean Klassen best of luck in their 

future careers as teachers.  We were happy to 

have you be part of our learning community 

and hope to see you again! 

Special Thanks 

Thank you to everyone who supported 

our Mom’s Pantry and Growing Smiles 

Fundraiser. Some of the profits will be support 

our school goals of literacy and outdoor 

education. 

We want to say a huge THANK YOU to 

Dennis and Terry for their tireless work on 

maintaining the outdoor rink. We are so lucky 

to have a rink so close to use! And such 

dedicated volunteers making sure the ice is 

always in such great shape! 

THANK YOU! THANK YOU to those who 

helped to put chairs away and take down the 

stage after the School Play on Dec 20. It’s 

amazing how a huge task can get done quickly 

when others help. It is greatly appreciated!! 

 

  

The Staff of Pike Lake School wish 

you all a safe and happy holiday! 

See you in the New Year! 

Contact Us: 

Email: pikelakeschool@spiritsd.ca      Phone: 306-668-4808  

Website blogs.spiritsd.ca/pikelakeschool/  

 

Brian Knowles – Principal  brian.knowles@spiritsd.ca 

Heather Robertson – Teacher 

heather.robertston@spiritsd.ca 

 Kim Picard – Teacher  kimberley.picard@spiritsd.ca  

 

mailto:brian.knowles@spiritsd.ca

